
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Several years ago, we successfully introduced a payment system, which gave 

parents/carers the opportunity to give a financial contribution towards the materials 

and ingredients used within their technology lessons. This enabled students to take 

home the amazing products made across all curriculum areas of technology and take 

some of the organisational skills off your hands. This has been a great success with 

many parents commenting how useful it has been. Previously students have had to 

bring in their own ingredients and pay for products once completed. 

A contribution of £24.00 will ensure that your student will be able to bring home: 

· A wooden money box 

· A ‘pugly’ a fabric toy 

· At least 6 dishes to serve 2 people generously, including cheese scones, vegetable 

cous cous and chocolate & pear cake. 

A thorough break down of costs can be made available upon request and you 

obviously have the option to opt out of this agreement, whereby you need to continue 

to provide all ingredients for practical catering lessons as well as purchase products 

made. 

To opt into this scheme, please pay via Scopay for YR7 Technology 2024/2025  

If you have difficulties making payment, please contact finance@fleggoa.co.uk 

Kind Regards 

A Williams-Barry 

Teacher of Technology 
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